
 

              
 

   

 

 

2nd graders to sing at Courtyard Villa 

 

Ms. Cleo Kleinsasser, elementary music instructor for the Miller School 

District, will be taking the 2nd graders to the Courtyard Villa this week.  Ms. 

Barb Jones’ class will be singing there on Tuesday, December 20 from 1:30 – 

2:00.  Ms. Tyann Jones’ class will be singing at the Villa on Wednesday, 

December 21 from 1:30 – 2:00.   

 

The students will be performing selections from their Christmas concert 

held on December 5.  In addition to the musical selections, the students will 

be reading some poetry they have been working on in school. 

 

Have fun 2nd graders and thanks for making the Christmas season a little 

brighter for all. 
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